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RockINEurope Website-ARCK- a step for systematic and organized knowledge for education and 

training in acrobatic Rock’n’Roll 

 

In January 2023, the RockINEurope Project website is entered to its test phase. The name of the 

website will be Acrobatic Rock'n'Roll Knowledge Center (ARCK). 

On the ARCK website, those interested in acrobatic Rock'n'Roll can find organized training and 

educational materials in English to further develop their knowledge and skills through this online 

learning platform. This website allows active sportsmen and sportswomen, dancers, trainers and other 

sport professionals and stakeholders to find the information they need on assessment, competition 

system, training development or other important issues connected to acrobatic Rock’n’Roll sport. The 

documents uploaded to the platform and the methodology of the project are also under constant 

professional evaluation, both from a theoretical and practical perspectives. These elements are 

subjected to tests in cooperation with active practitioners of the sport, including those of the project 

partners, the results of which are incorporated into the final materials and methodologies, thus 

increasing their professional value. 

The website is expected to be available in all its functions by May 31. 

 

 

 


